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June 1st 2020 
 
Dear student, 
 
I hope you and your family are well.  When you joined RCCS- most of you almost five years ago- we 
could not have imagined your time with us would end like this.  
 
Let me get the bad news out of the way first. There can be no Prom this summer, nor can we have a 
traditional results day in school in August. I am sorry you will miss out on both these experiences.  
 
Your results will be sent to you via email or post, and we will let you know details as soon as they 
have been finalised.  
 
Depending on how things change over the coming months we may still be able to hold an event later 
in the year to celebrate your results and your time with us, and we’ll be back in touch as soon as we 
have more information. I really hope this is possible. 
 
If things had been as expected you’d be in the middle of exams at the moment. The next stage of 
your education is not far away, in whatever form that will take. Do engage with the transition 
opportunities provided and try to keep active physically, but also mentally, perhaps by trying to 
research and read up on the subjects you’ll be studying in Y12.  
 
I have enjoyed being your head teacher and seeing you all make progress and I am really 
disappointed to miss out on your last few months, as we all are. On behalf of all of us at RCCS I’d like 
to wish you the very best and we look forward to seeing you again when it is possible to do so.  
 
Take care and stay safe. Keep an eye on the new website (https://tinyurl.com/RCCSweb) for any 
updates. You know how to get in touch if you need us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

John Kendall 

Head Teacher / Prifathro  
 
PS Did you see the staff video! I hope you enjoyed it! https://youtu.be/-rmPsCHLapM 
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